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The July 2023 Meeting was held on the 19th with 11 members present, The Club now has 46 paid 
members. The next Club Meeting is Saturday 19 August 2023 at 1:00pm. (Flying Field) 

Treasury Report – Our total income for this year is $2,023.00,  our total expenses are $1,653.24 and our
ending balance is $3,440.49. 

Membership Form – We are still having issues with people not completing the Exeter RC Eagles Flying
rules agreement that is on the bottom of the Membership Form. Please be advised that membership 
cards will not be issued unless that has been signed. It was also agreed that all family members on the 
Family Plan must also sign this form. 

Mower Maintenance – No Issues noted.
                                             
Flying Zones -  We have been doing great so far in staying within our flying area. Lets continue this 
trend. During the last Fun Fly event it was duly noted that no one had overflown any flight boundaries. 
There was a complaint however that was made to the contrary. However everybody realizes that this is 
something that can occur thru no fault of ours. The complaint was for overflying Jake's and that was not
the case at all. It may have been a real airplane that was noted fling low over that area but it wasn't us. 
We need to tell anyone who has an unverified complaint to take video evidence or pictures to prove that
it is indeed a legitimate complaint. 

Fall Fun Fly – The date was decided and the Fun Fly will be on 7 Oct with a rain date on the 8 th.

Geotech Runway –  We decided that due to the cost vs the benefit that we would close this. A vote was 
taken and it was unanimous that we wouldn't move forward on this one..
. 
FRIA – (FAA-Recognized Identification Area) We received word from the AMA that we need to outline
our flight boundaries and tweak them a little more for our flying field. We have a point of contact and 
this issue is currently being worked on. It's good that they are starting to move on this one.

Club Field Box – Norris has taken on this project and is getting the Plexiglas covers for both sides. We 
are going with a thicker material so it can be directly hinged to the box. Eliminating the Frames. 

 Buddy Boxes and Trainers – We are currently looking for any volunteers who are willing to teach 
beginners how to fly. We have several people who are interested in becoming members who don't know
how to fly. We also have an Instructor Resource Sheet in the Members Section of the Web Site. You 
only need to open, update your info and the page is saved when you exit. Let us know if you can help. 
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Padre Pio Car Show – Padre Pio is having a GM Car Show on 1 October 2023. Here's the link to the 
Flyer. 

http://www.kscpoci.org/2023_Fall_Meet_Flyer_.pdf

Sincerely, 
Bob Wingert
Club Secretary


